
ST	MARY’S	PRIMARY	SCHOOL,	ISLEWORTH	

	

	

	

	

	

	

Dear	Parents,	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 25th	April	2016	

As	part	of	 their	Enabling	Enterprise	project	 this	 term,	we	have	been	given	 the	opportunity	 to	 take	30	
children	 to	 ‘Hounslow	Highways’	 in	 Hounslow	 on	Wednesday	 11th	May.	 	 To	 be	 as	 fair	 as	 possible	 15	
children	from	each	Y3	class	have	been	randomly	chosen.			

Sadly,	on	this	occasion	your	child	has	not	been	chosen.		However,	the	children	remaining	in	school	will	be	
researching	an	inventor	and	designing	a	gadget.		

Yours	sincerely,	 	

	

	

Miss	F.	Lloyd	&	Mrs	S.	Millett	
Class	Teachers	


